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12 June 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

In Year 2 your child has the opportunity to attend swimming lessons at Stocksbridge Leisure Centre for 9 weeks beginning Thursday 12 September 2024.  Your child’s final swimming lesson will be on Thursday 14 November 2024.  School is funding the majority of the cost so that the contribution will be £27.60 per child and needs to be received by Thursday 5 September 2024.

The sessions will take place on Thursday mornings with the coach leaving School at approximately 10.00 am to arrive at the baths for a 10.30 am start.

Due to the tight time schedule children need to be ‘beach ready’ on arrival at the Leisure centre ensuring that pupils have the full swim session.  Therefore, boys need to arrive at school with their swimming trunks on and girls with the bottom of their swimming costumes on (rather than pants) under their school uniform.  

Your child will need a towel with their name on, a pair of pants and a bag to put their wet swimwear in.  Please note girls must wear a one piece swimming costume and not a two piece bikini and boys wear shorts that are above knee length.  If your child has an inhaler, they must bring it with them.  Children, boys and girls, must have long hair tied back or wear a swimming hat and all jewellery, including earrings, removed.  There are no exceptions to this and the instructors can refuse to teach children who are not dressed suitably.  Children will change in the changing room before returning to school.

Goggles cannot be worn unless the attached permission slip is completed.  However, please be aware that goggles are removed during assessed swimming to adhere to the National Curriculum.  If this is a problem advise the school office.  Thank you.

Please complete the attached consent form for swimming lessons (and goggles if required) and return to School by Friday 12 July 2024.  Contributions are via Parentpay and can be made in instalments if you wish and need to be received by Thursday 5 September 2024.  If there are any issues please do not hesitate to contact Mr Sly.  Thank you.

Yours sincerely,
[image: ][image: LJONES SIG1]

		
Louise Jones		                      Sean Sly
Executive Head		Acting Deputy Head
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Year 2 Swimming 2024 - 2025


Name of Child:					Class September 2024 : 


I give permission for my child to attend swimming lessons at Thorncliffe Leisure Centre.



Signed : ______________________________		Date : ______________
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FORMS MUST BE COMPLETED AND RETURNED TO SCHOOL BY FRIDAY 12 JULY 2024.  THANK YOU
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